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Mound City election date approved

(KLZA)-- The Mound City Board of Aldermen approved an ordinance when they
met December 14, setting the regular election for the City of Mound City to be
held Tuesday, April 4, 2023 to elect an Alderman from the South Ward and an
Alderman from the North Ward for two-year terms.

City Clerk Annissa Brandon reported that she had met with the City Attorney to
discuss the new regulations on marijuana. The recommendation from the
attorney was for the Council to look over and discuss the topic during the
January 8 Council meeting.

Scott Panning reported on the new lead and copper rules that DNR is

implementing and said inspections of service lines will be need to be completed by
October, 2024.
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